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Can't make it to the In-Person Meeting?  CLICK HERE TO JOIN VIA ZOOM   
Meeting ID: 897 6608 1791  Dial by your location  +1 312 626 6799 

At Friday’s meeting Dr. Mary Stapel spoke to the Club about providing Street  
Medicine in Peoria.  Street Medicine is an emerging field of medicine in the United 
States.  It is the providing of healthcare directly to those living on the streets in our 

communities – going to where the homeless people are. 

Homelessness can take on two forms, there 
are those that are sheltered or unsheltered.  
The majority of patients seen by Dr. Stapel 

and her team are unsheltered, meaning they 
live in a place not meant for human habita-

tion – like a park or abandoned building.  
These individuals are dealing with extreme  

vulnerability, with no reliable social safety networks for support.  

OSF funds the Street Medicine program, and provided the Care -A-Van, 
which is filled with necessary supplies, to treat the city ’s  

homeless which in Peoria amounts to a rough estimate of 400  
individuals — 30 to 40 of them living on the streets, unsheltered.   

Dr. Stapel admitted that number 
is drastically undercounted.   

In addition, this program  
provides many opportunities for 

the hospital’s interns, with the ability 
to treat a variety of health issues  
including wound treatment and  
addiction.  Dr. Stapel noted it  
can really reinforce why they were drawn to a career in medicine.   

How can Rotarians help?  Dr. Stapel noted that there is a Street Fund for  
monetary donations, but clothes are also needed…especially jeans, coats, 

shoes.  And, there is a demand for supplements like Boost and Ensure.   
Finally, simply be an advocate for the homeless.  Acknowledge them and provide a smile.

http://www.youtube.com/user/RotaryInternational
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Rotary-Club-of-Peoria/194250893990409
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89766081791
https://goo.gl/maps/G1BbdpcbCVBoE7dk9
https://www.osfhealthcare.org/saint-francis/services/wellness-services/osf-care-a-van/


 
 

Please remember the club  

is holding weekly meetings at the First United Methodist Church. 

Unless noted otherwise.  For security reasons the Church doors 

will only be unlocked from 11:30am - 12:05pm.   

For any members arriving after 12:05pm,  

please use the church intercom system  

and the receptionist will buzz you in. 

 

 
We are collecting food items such 
as: Peanut or almond butter, dried 

goods such as: Oatmeal, Cereal, 
Rice, Pasta, Ramen Noodles,  

Granola Bars & Hormel Completes.   
Melissa can come and pick up 
items from you, please email  

infodowntown@peoriarotary.org or call  676-5432 to arrange 
a time. If you would like to donate money, we will buy  

non-perishables on your behalf!  

 

 

 

 

vs.  

June 26th at Busch Stadium | 1:15pm Game Time  
Pre-Opening Day Ticket Sale - Early Bird Special -  

Tickets $45.00 - Until April 6th *  
On / After Opening Day - April 7th - Tickets $58.00  

Ticket Order Forms can be downloaded from the  
Rotary Club of Peoria website or requested by  

emailing the office infodowntown@peoriarotary.org  

 

https://goo.gl/maps/wzT8yqwiZYXXx3kg7
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=Trewyn%20Food%20Pantry
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Sterling%20Merit
mailto:susie1026@comcast.net
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Sterling%20Merit
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
https://goo.gl/maps/eyqLNXsZC8tntP2G9
http://websites.dacdb.com/Peoria_1145_v6/
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=2022%20Rotary%20Family%20Day%20at%20The%20Ball%20Park


Contact Us 
Melissa Brewer 
Executive Secretary 
CELL: 309-635-7377  
OFFICE: 309-676-5432 
EMAIL:  infodowntown@peoriarotary.org 
Office Hours:  By  Appointment 
Website:  www.peoriarotary.org 

Board Members 

William Albers 
Charlie Greer 
Emily Jacob-Rudesill 
Aaron Kilgore 
Randy Neff  
Jana’ Stevens 

Club Officers 
President - Janet Bantz Glavin 
President-Elect - Tom McIntyre 
Secretary - Katherine Coyle 
Treasurer- Scott Fisher 
Immediate Past President - Brad Stegall 

Be a Youth Exchange  
Host Family! 

We are currently looking for 2-3 
families that would be interested in hosting an inbound youth  

exchange student between the months of August 2022 & July 2023.   
 

 

The student would live with the family for 3-5 months during that 
time period. A variety of family structures are perfect for being host 

families- small, big, with many children, or no children. Working  
families - retired families - We aim to reflect real-world families to 

students, and we know that real families come in all shapes & sizes.  

If you are interested in becoming a host family for our inbound  
student, please email Amanda Gordon-Sandberg 

(agordonsandberg@gmail.com) with questions/concerns! 

 

mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org
http://www.peoriarotary.org/
mailto:agordonsandberg@gmail.com?subject=Youth%20Exchange%20Program%20-%20Becoming%20a%20Host%20Family
http://www.riconvention.org
http://www.houstonri2022.org
mailto:infodowntown@peoriarotary.org?subject=Trewyn%20Food%20Pantry

